
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish our Muslim Families Happy Eid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Kenningtons Primary Academy  

Newsletter 

7th June 2019 

Dates to Remember 
 
Mon 10th June  Class Photographs 
Tues 11th June  30:30 Essex – Family Circuits 
Thurs 13th June PM Nursery Trip to Barleylands 
Fri 14th June  Year 6 – Bikeability 
Fri 14th June  Year 5 - Inter-house Event 
Tues 18th June  30:30 Essex – Family Rounders 
Fri 21st June  Year 6 – Bikeability 
Tues 25th June  30:30 Essex – Family Team Games 
Fri 28th June  Year 4 – Colchester Castle Trip 

4694 

 

Crisp Packet Target: 

8000 

Drop-In Sessions: 

Tues 11th June: KA. 1K. 2T. 3M. 5W. 6K 
Thurs 13th June: 4S 
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   At the end of the school day: 

 

Important Information for Parents & Carers 
 

 

SCOOTERS OR BIKES ARE NOT TO BE 

RIDDEN ON THE SCHOOL PREMISES. 

This is a health and safety concern. Thank you for ensuring your child does not ride their bike or scooter at any point 
whilst on school premises. This rule is the same for Nursery and the Main School. Many thanks. 

 

Father’s Day Stall. 

 

Thursday 13th and Friday 14th June 2019 

 
The stall will be up in the playground at  

break times. 

 

Please bring £1 in a named envelope. 

Please also bring in a carrier to put the gift in 

so Dad does not see it before the day. 

 
 MONEY WILL BE NOT TAKEN AT THE OFFICE. 

 

* Reminder * 

Class photographs 

MONDAY 10 JUNE 2019 
Best School uniform please 

* Reminder * 

Please pass all messages about the 

following straight to the School Office 

NOT to the Class Teacher 

holidays requests. 

change of information for child collection 

religious holiday requests. 

bereavement requests 

medical appointments and letters 
 
 

Thurrock Music Services                          Autumn Term 2019 

Those of you that already attend music lessons will be getting new forms shortly. 

Those wishing to take up an instrument please contact the school office for forms. 

 

The cost has increased to £54.50.        Pupil Premium families will be charged £27.25 

 

All forms and payments via Parentmail must be completed by Friday 28 June 2019. 

No payments can be made after that date. 
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Number of 
children who 
scored 500 
points or 

more 

Mathlete of 
the Week 

Wc 20/05/19 

Mathlete of 
the Week 

Wc 27/05/19 

1K 5 Emily Emily 

1M 4 David David 

2JV 9 Bhavishan Aaron 

2T 1 Lily - 

3B 7 Eshal Eshal 

3M 4 Lennax Marissa 

3N 4 Victor Victoria 

4C 7 Morin Raymond 

4H 4 Addison Maleelan 

4S 5 Toluwani Caitlin 

5B 2 Ben Ben 

5W 3 Smilte - 

6K 1 - Molly 

6N 1 - Anthony 

Total 60   

Mathletics 

CHAT FROM THE CHICKS  

We now live outside – not far  

from Nursery. 

We can hear the guinea pigs and 

children playing and laughing. 

 

There are some beautiful poppies 

by Nursery too. 

YEAR 6 BIKEABILTY – WK 1 

WEEK 1 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiDgY2g467iAhVSJhoKHYKvAk8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.cacklehatchery.com/chick-care-instructions&psig=AOvVaw30OzykIuFNUTmi36H1vmhI&ust=1558602023522592


 

CELEBRATIONS 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Eggs 

I can take responsibility for my 

actions and learning. 

Merit Winners 

Mathletics 

Vouchers 

Space Maths 

Ursa Major Award 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Helping children to get better and better at everything they do 

Builds 

confidence 

Develops 

coordination 

Makes you 

feel good 

Improves 

learning 

Strengthen 

muscles and 

bones 

Improves 

health and 

fitness 

Improves 

sleep 

Maintain 

healthy 

weight 

MINUTES, YOUR WAY, EVERY DAY ! 

What is 3030? 

 
The 3030 Essex campaign aims to get the people of 

Essex physically active for 30 minutes a day for the 30 

days of June.  

 

Thank you so much for all the wonderful photographs 

so many of you have sent in. 

Please keep sending to 

enquiries@kenningtons.thurrock.sch.uk 

Please check our twitter and facebook accounts to see. 
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We have been contacted by Investors in Pupils, sending “their warmest 

congratulations to the School, the pupils, the Staff and whole school 

community for accrediting to the Investors in Pupils quality mark”. 

We are the first school in Thurrock and Essex to achieve this. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Kenningtons ‘We are proud’ page. 

The school has an abundance of talented, 
creative and enthusiastic pupils. 

 

“Investors in Pupils makes the children strive to 
achieve it really, really does”. Governor 

 

The assessor stated that when on a 
pupil-led learning walk of the school it 

was clear and evident that pupils 
were on task and fully engaged in 

their learning. 
 

 
He wrote that our “pupils 

demonstrated an awareness of 
personal targets and an 

understanding of their own role in 
the target setting process”. 

 

He loved our Celebration assembly and stated it provided an “uplifting contribution to the school day 
that not only recognised pupil achievement (Head Teacher awards, Going for Gold bronze and silver 

certificates, salad bar monitor, Employee of the month, Mathletes, Pen licenses), but equally 
encouraged pupils to reflect on their achievements” 

The assessor wrote that a “lovely, positive school ethos shone through. 

A parent shared “My son loves everything. There’s an 
enormous focus on pupil responsibility and development 
throughout school and in all classes – they’re all singing 

from the same song sheet”. 
 
The assessor felt this was “a particularly apt analogy given 

the amount of fantastic singing witnessed”. 
 

And that pupils had “an understanding of their own role in 
the target setting process and negotiation of appropriate 
rewards such as bronze, silver and gold merits, marbles, 

badges and certificates - all of which combine to 
engender a strong sense of ownership. 

WELL DONE EVERYONE. 

WE ARE A GREAT TEAM. 


